Yalatha Runral Co-nmuuu'.ty. Waten Distnict

October 30, 2023
Dear Member:

Subject: Service Line Iinventory on customer’s side of meter
Dear TRC Water District Customer,

Talatha Rural Water is working on building a Lead Service Line Inventory.
On August 4, 2022, the (EPA) Environmental Protection Agency released
guidelines for developing and maintaining a service line inventory for all
water systems. It requires water departments to know and document
what type of lines are on each side of the meter.

We need your assistance in finding out what type of lines you have on
your side of the water meter. Please take a moment to complete and
return the following information in effort to develop an inventory of
lead pipes on the customer’s side of the meter.

If you have any questions, please call the office during business hours.
Monday-Thursday 8:00-4:00/ Friday 8:00-1:00 at 803-652-1381

Address location:

Current pipes: (Circle One)
Plastic Lead Galvanized Unknown

Approximate date line installed:

How was this verified: (Circle One)
Visual or Documentation

Please return by mail, drop by the office or call, Thank you for your help!




